
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Thursday 17th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP – Mendip June 2026 
 
Further to our recent letter, if you have submitted on the online form your expression of interest for your child to 
attend the residential trip next June, the deposit is required no later than Sunday 31st August 2025 to secure a place 
and this is now visible on ParentPay ready for payments to be made.  
 
Based on 62 children travelling, the cost of this trip will be £525.15 per child. 
 
If your child is currently receiving free school meals the cost of the trip will be £277.89 per child. 
 
Please sign and return one copy of the attached parental agreement to officially reserve your child’s place. You will 
then be able to make your deposit payment via our online money system ParentPay. For this trip monies cannot be 
accepted at the school office, but if you experience any difficulties logging on or making payment please contact the 
school office for support.  
 
Set out below is the suggested payment plan, which divides the balance of the trip into a deposit and five payments. 
You can of course, if you prefer, elect to pay the whole balance in one lump sum or spilt into monthly payments. 
 

Payments due  
 

 Payments due for children currently receiving free school 
meals 

Deposit £125.15 Due by 31st Aug 25  Deposit £77.89 Due by 31st Aug 25 

Payment 1 £100 Due by 30th Sept 25  Payment 1 £50 Due by 30th Sept 25 

Payment 2 £100 Due by 31st Oct 25  Payment 2 £50 Due by 31st Oct 25 

Payment 3 £100 Due by 30th Nov 25  Payment 3 £50 Due by 30th Nov 25 

Payment 4 £100 Due by 31st Dec 25  Payment 4 £50 Due 31st Dec 25 

   
Please note: Full payment for this trip will need to be paid by 31st December 2025. 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs H Gordon 
Headteacher 
Grange Infant and Junior School 

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/

